EPD responds to application of
judicial review by member of public on
EIA report for San Tin/Lok Ma Chau
Development Node

a€<The Environmental Protection Department has not received the formal
notice of the judicial review application. The department will study the
content of the application in detail and handle the judicial review
application in strict accordance with statutory procedures. It would be
inappropriate for the department to make further comments at this stage.
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